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Dear Residents,    

  

RE – Community Benefit Fund – parking gate option meeting   

  

I am pleased to tell you have we have made some further progress to get the ‘community 

benefit’ funded works onsite.   

  

I recently met with the chair of the Residents’ Association to look at quoted works for the 

parking gates to discuss which would work best on your estate. The Four Rivers 

Residents’ Association as many residents will know managed to get funding from the  

Church Street Regeneration – community benefit fund for a range of improvements.    

  

I have taken over from Isobel Williams, resident advocate who arranged the last meeting 

to discuss the community benefit fund proposals for the Site 1 estate. I am pleased to 

help with project having been the housing officer for the estate in the past.   

  

I would like to invite you to a meeting to look at the proposed parking gates and see how 

they would work. The meeting details are set out below:  

  

Thursday 22 February in Derry Hall between 6pm and 7pm.  

  

When we have agreed on the type of gates that you would llke, we should be able to get 

the final costs for the project, work out what we can afford and agree a timescale for the 

delivery of the works.   

  

I hope to see you see you at the meeting and l look forward to these works starting soon.  

  

Best Regards  

  



Diane Volpi  

  

Resident Advocate   

Housing and Commercial Partnerships  

    

  


